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Alissa Hansen has served as the City of Eugene’s Planning Director since January 2020. She has 
over 23 years of experience as a professional planner including spending the past 19 years with the 
City of Eugene working on a wide variety of projects ranging from how the city will grow over the 
next 20 years to how to make it easier to site small homes. She has worked on state, county and 
local planning issues. Prior to stepping into the Planning Director role, she served as manager of the 
City’s Land Use Planning Section for several years, overseeing the City’s review of development 
applications and working on changes to the City’s land use regulations. A resident of Eugene for 
over 30 years, Alissa has a strong sense of community and is proud to call Eugene home.  
 
 


